Ref: U:\Work\e-safety
5 September 2014

Dear Parent,

On Thursday 11 September there will be an e-safety talk for parents in the School Hall from
5.30pm - 6.30pm. The talk will be led by Alan Mackenzie who is an e-safety consultant. For
many years Alan was the e-safety lead at Lincolnshire County Council. As a CEOP ambassador he
now works with schools and local authorities and is a regular contributor to national newspapers.

The session will explore the risks to children whilst using digital technology. There will also be an
opportunity for parents to ask for advice and guidance about related e-safety issues.

The talk is available to all parents and consequently there will be a limited number of seats. I
would be grateful if you could return the reply slip to admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk if you would like to
attend. I look forward to seeing you on the evening.

Yours sincerely,

J A Dixon

Deputy Headteacher

3 I e e - -
Email to: admin@kings.lincs.sch.uk

E-Safety Talk For Parents on Thursday 11 September
5.30 — 6.30pm in the School Hall
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¢ I would like to attend the e-safety talk on Thursday 11 September between 5.30pm and
6.30pm in the School Hall. [ ]
e I would like 1/2 seats (please circle).
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